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Technical Seminar on
Building Energy Code and Energy Audit Code 2018 update

Details
Date : 4 January 2019 (Friday) Venue : Chan Yat Mei Sophie Room,
Time 6:30pm (Registration) HKIE Headquarters, 9/F
6:45pm - 8:00pm Island Bewverley, No. 1 Great
George Street, Causeway
Bay, HK

This seminar is a joint activity of HKIE-BSD, ASHRAE-HKC and CIBSE-HKB.
Programme Outline:

Following the enactment of the Buildings Energy Efficiency Ordinance (BEEO) in 2012, EMSD
promulgated their first BEC and EAC in the same year. These two Codes of Practice are
reviewed every three years to ensure that they can keep pace with the times. Similar to the
last update, EMSD consulted major stakeholders and professional institutions and kept
abreast of the latest technology advancement and development of relevant international
standards on energy efficiency with ARUP as the consultant engaged in this second review.

This seminar will introduce the two new codes by comparing the uplifted energy efficiency
standards and requirements of air-conditioning, lighting, electrical, and lift and escalator
installations between BEC 2018 with the previous edition and the enriched content on
technical aspects and details on carrying out energy audits under the EAC 2018.

Speaker:
Ir Lawrence LOH — Senior Engineer, Electrical and Mechanical Services Department, HKSAR
Ir Edward SIU — Senior Engineer, ARUP

Medium of instruction:
Cantonese with English Terminology (Q&A session in English & Chinese)

Registration & Enquiry:

This Technical Seminar is free of charge and prior registration is required. For registration,
please register here via the website https://goo.gl/forms/gLi4Qt6GNrePCuPz1

The maximum number of participants is 100. Vacancy will be accepted on a first-come-first-
served basis and priority will be given to organizer members. Successful members will be
informed by confirmation email ONLY no later than 31 December 2018. For enquiry, please
contact Ir Sally LEUNG at 9636 8299.




